
  

 

Today 
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

Nursery – Michelle Beck (Megan Weaver); Sunday School – Bethany Stuckey 
 

Sound – Keith Short; Video – Todd Schmucker; Projection – John Dinius  
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
 

6-7:30pm  Lent Bible Study in the south overflow area.  Preparation for today is  

1 Kings 18:1-19. 

 

This Week at Lockport 
 

TUESDAY 
   

9:30am  Ladies Bible Study will be studying the book of Mark. 
 

4:00pm  Christian Ed meeting 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

8:30am  Worship Planning meeting 
 

6:00pm  Kids Time (K-4th)  Pizza and food starts at 6:00, then from 6:30-7:30 

will be the group time. 
 

7:00pm The MYF (9th-12th) will be meeting at West Clinton for a Visitation 

Night. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY   
 

8:30-9:15  Coffee and Connection in the fellowship hall  
  

9:30am  Pastor Matt Weaver will bring the morning message from John 8:2-11.   

 Other participants will be Linda Stuckey – worship leader; Carson Stuckey –  

scripture reader; Mark Beck - chorister  and Vicki Schaffner – mystery bag 

lesson.  
 

Sound – Keith Short; Video – Todd Schmucker; Projection – John Dinius 
 

Nursery – Taylor Waidelich (Rose Miller); Sunday School – Joilyn Waidelich 

2:45pm  The bus will be leaving the Dough Box parking lot for the Lockport  

Seniors 60+ to attend the Toledo Walleye hockey game. 
 

6 – 7:30pm Lent Bible Study on 1 Kings 18:20-46, in the south overflow area. 

 

Sharing Together in Community 

 
We extend birthday greetings to Linda Hathaway who will celebrate her 78th 

birthday on Thursday, March 20 and to Joyce Roth who will celebrate her 84th 

birthday on Saturday, March 22! 

 

In Sympathy  We would like to give our prayers and thoughts to the family of 

Denzel Short who passed away on February 27. 

 

 

 

 

 

Woven Event  Ladies, mark your calendars for our next Woven Event!  Come to a rise 

and shine brunch March 29 at 10:00am.  Perfect time for eating, fellowship and of 

course lots of eggs-tra excitement.  RSVP to Michelle Beck at 419-966-7161 by March 

23. 

 
Lent Bible Study:  The Lenten Season in the church has started.  This can be  a time of 

reflection, repentance and deepening faith as we prepare to remember and celebrate the 

death and resurrection of Jesus.  This year we will have a Sunday evening Bible study 

throughout Lent from March 9 – April 13.  We will be studying the life of Elijah in 1/2 

Kings and seeing what the Spirit has to teach us through his life and ministry.  We’ll 

meet from 6-7:30pm in the south overflow.   

 
Fundraising Banquet & Silent Auction for The Sanctuary Homeless Shelter, Bryan, 

OH, will be held on April 8 at 5:00pm at the Wesley United Methodist Church 

fellowship hall in Bryan.  Please RSVP at 419-630-8339 or 

sanctuaryhomeless@gmail.com 

 
Little Eden Kids Camps:  Sign up today for one of Little Eden’s summer kids camps!  

Located in beautiful NW Michigan, Junior High Camp is June 8-13, and Boys and Girls 

Camp and High School Camp is June 15-20.  Brochures are located in the literature rack 

in back of the sanctuary or can be downloaded at www.littleeden.org  

 
The 39th Annual Spring Benefit & Silent Auction for CPC Women’s Health 

Resource will be held April 8 at 5:30pm at Archbold Evangelical Church.  To register 

call 419-636-5692. 

 
Please pray for MCC staff and the communities in Kentucky and West Virginia 

that are experiencing catastrophic flooding.  Torrential rain filled creeks and rivers, 

causing significant flooding.  Our staff report that most residents are without power and 

water.  Appalachia Build staff are working with partner churches at our sites in Kimball, 

West Virginia, and Elkhorn City, Kentucky, that are serving as temporary shelters.  

Support MCC’s efforts in the region: mcc.org/donate-appalachia learn more about MCC 

Appalachia build: mccc.org/appalachia-build  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  
 

Elder Nomination  
 

Those with health concerns: 

Steve Waidelich, Nancy Nofziger, 

Susie Short, Steve Crossgrove, 

Vern Dahl, Harvey Bok, Paul 

Stuckey, Rollin Miller, Kathy 

Jezewski, Cooper Stuckey, Rod 

Miller,  Nancy Crossgrove, Donna 

Kelly, Sherm Hathaway, Deb 

Votaw, Dave Votaw, Bruce Yancey, 

Veria Frank, Barb Mabus, Ron 

Stockburger, Larry Langenderfer, 

Carl Short, Charlotte Beiler, 

Verlene Drohan, Alice Risser, 

Laura Nafziger, Dr. Gery Williams, 

Felicia Stuckey,  Mark Stamm, 

Isaac Grieser, Shauna Rasor, 

Keith Schroeder, Tyler Mignin, 

Stella Campbell  

Our Church Family: 

Ethel Schmucker & Donna Smith,  

Seniors of the week 
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The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family, 

 serving with Life Action in 

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl, 

serving with MCC in Juarez, 

Mexico 

Compassion Medical Clinic of  

Williams County  

Free Clinic of Fulton County  

CPC Women’s Health Resource 

Pray for Steve Horst & Bethany 

Tobin, serving in Thailand 

(Mission Minder) 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Middle East 

Natural Disaster Cleanup around 

the country/world 

 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 
 

                  Worship Service   115 

 

          Budget             $3,395.00  

          MDS Alvordton Project        $4,200.00 

          Capital Fund       $520.00 

          Reach Up       $265.00 

          Dollar Fund             $68.00 

          Primary Sunday School          $5.00 

    

 

Coming Events 
                      

     Mar 9-Apr 13    Lent Bible Study 

      Mar 25     Lockport Serves Community Meal    

          Apr 17      Maundy Thursday meal & service   

 

 

Mission Minders 
 

Pray for Steve Horst and Bethany Tobin as they encourage and work to build up 

Isaan leaders, as they reach out to the Isaan community.  Pray for new recruitment 

and training initiatives.  

 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com  

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

Galen Nofziger  419-572-0707 

Kayla King 419-572-0868 

Pete King 419-583-0029 

 
 

 

 

 
Lockport Mennonite Church 

March 16, 2025 
 

Prelude 
 
Welcome and Announcements 
 
Call to Worship 
 
Congregational Singing 

 
Offering 
 
Elder Nominations 
 
Sharing and Prayer 
 
Pass out Mystery Bag 
 
Scripture           Luke 8:22-25 
 
Sermon  “Questioning God: Where is Your Faith?” 
 
Song of Response 
 
Sending 
 

Prelude & Offertory – Chris Keiser 
Worship Leader – Kevin Schaffner 

Congregational Singing – Erika Nofziger & Band 

Mystery Bag – Pastor Matt Weaver 

Sharing and Prayer – Pastor Gary Stuckey 

Scripture Reader – Devin Beck 

Sermon – Pastor Matt Weaver  
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